
Kindergarten Spring Update 
Dear Kindergarten Parents,  

We hope you have a wonderful Spring Break (March 20-24th). We will be back to school on 

Monday March 27st for our SAT’s. Please make sure your child is on time to class and has a 

healthy breakfast and morning snack. We will begin our tests promptly at 8:30am each 

morning. Please look for the behavior reports during SAT week. This will have information 

about if your child is on Principal or Teachers Honor Roll. Principal Honor Roll is all A’s 

(allowed 1 B in either reading or handwriting) and “S” or better in behavior. Teachers 

Honor is all A’s and B’s (allowed 1 C in either reading or handwriting) and “S” or better in 

behavior. We would love for you to attend Honor Roll Chapel April 6th. There will be no 

newsletter during Spring Break or SAT week. Here are some things that you can review 

with your child over the break: 

 Special Sounds: 

ck in duck, e in me, o in go, y in fly, ay in pray, st in stop, pl in plane, fr in frog,  

tr in train, sh in ship, th in thick, th in this, bl in block, cl in clock, fl in flake, 

gl in glue, br in bride, dr in drum, pr in pray, gr in grin, sm in smoke, sc in scat, 

sk in skate, sp in spade, cr in crab, tw in twin,  

 Marking Vowels – remember one vowel and two vowel rules.  

 Time to the hour and half hour 

 All Coins: Penny, Nickel, Dime and Quarter 

 Addition facts 1-10 should be memorized. (We are starting subtraction soon after 

the break). 

 Before and after numbers 

 Numbers that are least or more. 

 Reading books that came home. Review reading one and two vowel words and 

challenge your child with reading words with special sounds (example: break, cream, 

twist, skim). 

 

Have a safe and fun Spring Break! See you back to school Monday, March 27th. 

Thank you.  

 

In His Service,  

Mrs. McDonough  


